
Thursday, February 23rd 

 
FRIDAY DRESS THEME 
Just a reminder, tomorrow's dress theme is "favorite hoodie day"!    
 
ECOTEENS 
Ecoteens will meet tomorrow morning at 8:00 am in room 800. 
 
CHESS CLUB 
The Annual LC Middle Schools Chess Tournament will take place Saturday, 
March 4th, at Kahler Middle School.  Please see Mr. Scheffer or Mrs. Bart for a 
permission slip if you are interested in attending.     
  
BOYS/GIRLS TRACK 
If anyone missed the call-out meeting or did not get the Boys & Girls Track 
forms, please stop by the gym to see Mr. Simmons or Mrs. Smith. 
 
STUDENT OF THE MONTH 
For student of the month this February, we will be focusing on Problem Solving.   We 
want to look for students who regularly apply critical and creative thinking skills to 
resolve problems with perseverance. 
 

APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS  
Strack & Van Til will be helping local schools by providing Free Education Equipment 
during this school year.  It's easy to participate!!!  Collect your receipts from Strack & 
Van Til and bring them to the Clark office.  Ask your family and friends to save their 
receipts as well, so that our school can maximize the points we earn.  Every dollar spent 
earns a point towards earning education equipment.  Receipts need to be dated 
September 2, 2022 through March 31, 2023.  All receipts are due by April 12, 2023.   
 

  



PARENT INFORMATION: 
**************************************************************** 
 
Clark Middle School Early Release Dates 
Dates (2nd Tuesday of every month/Student Dismissal 1:10 pm 
 
 

• March 14, 2023 
• April 11, 2023 
• May 9, 2023 

 
 
CLARK YEARBOOK 2023 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale 
now!  Don't miss the opportunity to give your 
child a keepsake for years to come.  
HOW TO ORDER A YEARBOOK: 
Visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/
job/12888 
YEARBOOK SALE DATES 
01/01 - Sold Out-Last Chance to Preorder $40 
Yearbook 
*A limited number of books will be available for 
purchase in May at distribution for full price 
QUESTIONS: Contact Karen Sulek 
at ksulek@lcscmail.com 
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the front office. 
 
********************************************************************************* 
Please remember to send a note with your student in 
the morning if you plan to pick up your student early. 
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